
“Building New Ideas from an Old 

Foundation”. 

Seneca Street Community Development Corporation  

The Seneca Street 

Church After-school 

Program NEEDS YOU!!! 

We are in need of adults to assist children 

with their homework and act as positive 

role models during our “Gap Period”, 

when we are without our Daemen  

College volunteers. The dates that volun-

teers are needed are as follows:   

May 7-10, May 14-17, May 21-24, 

May 29-31, and June 4-7!!! 

Programs run 2:30-5:30 M-Th! 

Contact-  

Kristin Cook: 462-0117 

   Email -kcookssccdc@gmail.com 

OR 

Cheryl Bird: 716-689-6356  

    Email - cbird@daemen.edu 

1218 Seneca Street 

Buffalo, NY 14210 

Seneca Street Community 

Development Corporation  


